

ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB



Box 203, Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0

www.algonquinshrineclub.ca

NEWSLETTER

April 2017

EXECUTIVE

President
Eric MUELLER
(613)338-3405
emueller406@gmail.com

I.P.P. John DEAK (705)488-1110 john.a.deak2013@gmail.com

> 1st Vice Jim BURKE (613)334-1245

2nd Vice Wayne WIGGINS (613)334-1245 waywel@sympatico.ca

Secretary
Dave EARLE
(613)334-7455
shrinesec@gmail.com

Treasurer
Dean LINTON
(613)339-2711
dj.linton@live.ca

Chaplain Barry ROBB (705)489-1306 brobb@bell.net

Directors
Ron MARK
Charles MULLETT
Ed OTTO
Nicholaus PAWLUCH
Jim WILLIAMS

Auditors
Larry DONALDSON
Jim WILLIAMS

Ambassador R. Paul JOHNSON (705)455-9334 Fax: (705)455-9359

Executive Meeting

April 12, 2017 10:00 AM - Wilberforce Legion

General Meeting

April 18, 2017 - Wilberforce Legion Zem Zem 6:00 PM - Dinner 6:30 PM Ladies Welcome at all meetings



FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK . . .

Greetings Nobles and ladies

Spring is teasing us this year, with the temperature fluctuating between winter and spring. Our March meeting was winter like, especially driving home, but it didn't deter us from enjoying our St. Patrick's Day festivities. Those that dressed up for the occasion made for a great evening which was enjoyed by all. Recipients of the prizes were: best dressed – Brenda Reeves. Goofiest went to Valerie Smith and a prize donated by our Ambassador; Noble Paul Johnson was given for honorable mention to Dave Earle.

Chairman for the evening was Dave Earle who introduced our guest speaker, Sarah Krieger who gave us an enlightening and abbreviated talk on Alzheimer's. What it is and what the symptoms are. At this time there is no cure for it, if there ever will be. She also related where and how to go to deal with it.

A wonderful meal was prepared and served by the ladies of the Legion, who also had the tables decorated in green. A fun filled evening was enjoyed by all.

As we approach the second quarter of the year our Snowbirds will be returning and we hope they had a wonderful and enjoyable winter in the south.

Looking forward to seeing one and all at our April meeting.

Eric

SICK AND VISITING

Noble Dave BURTON is convalescing at home. Still requires the aid of a walker.

Noble Frank WILSON slowly improving but has shortness of breath and tires easily.

UPCOMING EVENTS

April 22nd – 5:00 PM Potentates Ball Crown Plaza, Toronto, ON

June 8th-11th Spring Ceremonial Collingwood, ON

July 7th-13th Imperial Session Daytona Beach, FL

July 15th ASC Memorial Golf Tournament Rivers Edge Golf Club Bancroft, ON

COMMITTEES

Public Relations
Noble Charles Mullett

Dinner Reservations Chairman Noble Ed Otto

Membership and News Letter Noble Dave Earle Secretary Noble Eric Mueller President Noble Barry Robb Chaplain Noble Charles Mullett

100 Million Dollar Club Noble Frank Wilson

Sick and Visiting
All Algonquin Shrine Club
Members

Lottery Tickets
Noble Larry Donaldson

Hospital
Noble Sean Cook
Noble Ron Mark
Noble Charles Mullett
Noble Barry Robb
Noble Frank Wilson

Christmas Cakes
Noble Ron Mark
Noble Wayne Wiggins
Noble R. Paul Johnson
Noble Todd Grainger
Noble Jim Williams
Noble Dean Linton
Noble Jim Burke
Noble Barry Cross

Float
Noble Hald Robinson
Noble Wayne Elson
Noble Denver Mayhew

Future Fund Raising
All Algonquin Shrine Club
Members

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Noble Jim Burke
Chairman
Noble Dave Burton
1st Vice Chair
Noble Barry Cross
2nd Vice Chair
Noble Dean Linton
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Noble Wayne Wiggins
Chairman
Noble Steve Berry
1st Vice Chair
Noble Dave Earle
Secretary
Noble Dean Linton
Treasurer

"FROM THE DESK OF YOUR AMBASSADOR"

Nobles and Ladies,

My congratulations to all the prize winners at our St. Patrick's Day Meeting. What may seem silly at the time sure adds to the fun and enthusiasm everyone generated.

Our Guest speaker Sarah Krieger sure gave us something to think about. I will always remember trying to draw an elephant and how it relates to those suffering from Dementia and Alzheimer's.

I look forward to our April meeting and the return of our snowbird members.

Cordially, R. Paul Johnson

The Chaplain's Corner

Nobles:

As Easter approaches I hope you are looking forward to celebrating the significance of it's meaning for you and your family. This month ushers in the spring season at last with the revitalization of the earth as we await the budding of the trees and the first sign of flowers coming up.

Are you ready to be rejuvenated as we look forward to the spring ceremonial and the work that lies ahead for Algonquin Shrine Club.

As we consider the favours already received from the GAOTU we as a club along with our Ladies should be thankful for the blessings we can give to others.

Thanks to the GAOTU for encouraging and helping us in giving hope to those in need.

Noble Barry

DIRECTORY UPDATE

Noble Jame MOORE: New Phone #1-705-909-0071 – Cell # 1-705-646-3417 E-mail jasmoo38@outlook.com

The 'Red Book' is currently at the printers for an extensive revision.

Noble Dave Earle thanked Sarah Krieger who is from the North Hastings Alzimers Society, for discussing the issues of an Alzimer patient. Sarah is the volunteer co ordinator, educational support person for the Society in the Bancroft area. All the Nobles and their Ladies found Sarahs talk, informative and the interactive part was very enlightening. Many thanks for speaking to us and sharing your knowledge.



Many Nobles and their Ladies were dressed for the special occasion for St. Patricks Day and we all enjoyed the festivities. Noble Charles Mullett, Public Relations







